
 
 

ACTIVITIES OF ASHTON WI IN DECEMBER 2013 
 

Marjy welcomed over 40 members to our special Christmas meeting held at the Star Inn, 
Ashton.  After a very brief business we were promptly served with a special festive meal. 
Everyone agreed afterwards that it had been delicious. 
 
The entertainment for the evening was performed by the ‘The Harmoneves’, a talented 
group of young ladies from Prince Henrys High School.  They included a range of popular 
songs, carols and Christmas music sung beautifully in close harmony. They were thanked by 
Doreen Cope. 
 

 
The Harmoneves 

 
The chefs and staff of The Star were also thanked for a most splendid meal and a very well 
organised evening. 



Members enjoying their evening 

 

 

 


